
 

 

 
 

Please ask for:   Mark O’Callaghan  
  Direct Dial:   (01892) 554 219 
  E-mail:   mark.ocallaghan@tunbridgewells.gov.uk 
  Your Ref:  
  Our Ref:  
  Date:   09 February 2016 
 

 
 
 
Dear All 

 

JOINT TRANSPORTATION BOARD - MONDAY 15 FEBRUARY 2016 

 

I am now able to enclose, for consideration at next meeting of the Joint Transportation Board on 

Monday 15 February 2016, additional Appendix A and B to agenda item 10, Parking Consultation 

in Hawkenbury. The documents were inadvertently omitted when the agenda was printed. 

 
 
Agenda No Item  
 
 
 10 Parking Consultation in Hawkenbury  (Pages 1 - 6) 

 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mark O’Callaghan 
Democratic Service Officer 
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